
 

Our focus this term will be on 
geometry, continuing looking at 
calculation methods for different 
operations, and telling the time. We 
will continue to use a range of 
mastery strategies to solve problems 
and help us explain our reasoning. 

This term we will be working on our 
local history project. In geography 
we will develop our map reading 
skills and further investigate some 
European countries and their 
capitals. 

 

This term we are focusing on 
understanding how to work 
scientifically through planning, 
measuring and recording data, as 
well as learning to plan a fair test. 
Our topics will be Plants. We will be 
planting a range of vegetables. 

This term we will be focusing on 
reading The Lion, The Witch and 
The Wardrobe. Our writing focuses 
are mystery, adventure and 
recounts. We will continue to 
improve our skills in sentence 
construction and further develop our 
comprehension skills. 


